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École Martha Currie Elementary  

Message from the Admin 
As we continue our quest to minimize COVID exposures, we 
are asking parents to consider what is happening before 
school starts in the morning.  If possible, please have your 
child come to school no more than 15 minutes before the 
bell.  That is, of course, when supervision begins.  In the 
morning, please encourage your child to either stay in the 
area where they will be waiting for the classroom teacher 
or play with students who are only in their cohort.  We 
recognize the challenges that some of that will present, so 
all we are asking is for you to do what you can to help. 
In the same vein, we are reminding parents/guardians to 
please stay socially distant and wear masks whenever you 
are doing a pick-up or drop-off.  Thank you for helping! 
 

We received word from the District that schools are not to 
use portable fans in the building.  This will cause discomfort 
on particularly hot days, but this protocol was established 
to decrease the chance of spreading droplets.  On hot days, 
please ensure your child brings a water bottle with ice. 
 

Thank you to Mme L. Bannister and the kindergarten team 
for putting together our Welcome to K virtual presentation.  
As we cannot have visitors in our school, we will be sending 
out links to our incoming kindergarten families on 
Wednesday; our Welcome to K Day. 
 

For our grade 7 parents, please know that our teaching 
team is exploring ideas for a year end ceremony.  It will 
unfortunately not include parents in the building (for 
obvious reasons), but we still want to make it special.  More 
information will be forthcoming from the teachers. 
 

Remember that our next Spirit Day is tomorrow: Western 
Day.  As Monday is a holiday, we would like to wish all of 
our families a wonderful long weekend! 
 

Mr. B. Samra   and   Mme S. Chrismas 

  (Principal)      (Acting Vice-Principal) 

Upcoming Events 
Monday  

➢ Victoria Day – No School 

Tuesday  
➢  

Wednesday  
➢ Welcome to Kindergarten 

– Email being sent out 

Thursday  
➢  

Friday  
➢  

______________________ 

Important Dates 
 
May 31 
➢ Pro-D Day – No School 

June 7 
➢ Early Dismissal @ 1:20 pm 

June11 
➢ Sports Day 
➢ Early Dismissal @ 1:20 pm 

 
 

Just a reminder 
If your child will be absent 
from school or late, please 
call the office at: 
 

ph  604-576-8551 

  Week at a Glance –  
 May 24 – May 28, 2021 

 



 
 

 
Div. 30 - Has had a great time creating ramps to go  

with our learning on how objects move. 
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Online survey to review and evaluate the Surrey 
School District Pandemic Communications 

 
 

The District wants to hear from you! Our district is conducting an online survey 
for parents/guardians to review and evaluate our district’s pandemic 
communications to date, with a goal of identifying opportunities for 
improvement to reach our target audiences more effectively. This survey will 
take approximately 5-10 minutes of your time and is available in multiple 
languages. The survey closes on Monday, May 31 and can be accessed 
through this link: https://survey.givingopinions.ca/c221rp  

 

 

https://survey.givingopinions.ca/c221rp


 
 

Division 14     Cherry Blossoms 
  Art Work 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     Fraction 
     Sundaes 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tarantulas! 
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